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SATELLITE, AHMEDABAD
CIRCULAR FOR PARENTS

Ref No- Cir/RBS-KG/2018-19/No. 09 Date— 17/08/2018

To:

All the parents

From: The Principal
Subject: Traffic Management

Dear Parents,

Recently the AMC has taken some measures to make the city free from unnecessary traffic congestion.
One of the key steps in that direction has been to prevent local residents from carelessly parking their
vehicles outside any institute/complex etc. You would agree that we too face some traffic issues during
the morning and dispersal time of the school. Below are few measures suggested, which will help us in
better and smooth functioning of traffic:-

Car pool- We encourage parents to adopt car pool system, which will ensure less number of
vehicles and also will benefit fuel consumption.

Responsible Parking -

Request parents to park their vehicles in straight line, avoiding double parking.

Parents are advised to park their vehicles at a little distance from school premises avoiding traffic
congestion just outside the school.

Parents should NOT park right outside the entrance of school gate or of any other residential
properties adjacent to the school.

Co-operating with security staff - We have deployed our security staff to assist you in parking.
Parents are requested to co-operate with the security staff.

Dispersal Time - To avoid the traffic congestion during the time of dispersal we request the parents
to leave the school premises immediately once they collect their child.

We look forward to your co operation to help us have a better traffic management system.

With Warm Regards,

S, thakiobels

Mrs. Sharmistha Chakraborty
Prinecipal- Preschool
Redbricks School



